
IMPORTANT I{OTICE
It has come to the notice of Ministry

of Foreign Affairs, Islamabad that
Pakistani Community in some countries is
receiving malicious fake calls from our
Mission' s telephone exchange numbers.
The fake caller abuses and threatens the
Pakistani Community members demanding
money, failing which they would be
affested by the local police.

The members of Pakistani Community
in the US are advised to be cautious about
all such calls. Any such incident may
immediately be brought into the notice of
the undersigned so that immediate action
may be initiated to fore tall such
occulTences.
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